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TEXAS COLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY SYSTEM

P. 0. BOX 12788 CAPITOL STATION

AUSTIN. TEXAS 78711

October 2, 1970

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It was a pleasure to talk with you on the telephone about serving
on the Advisory Council for our Compensatory Education Project. With
your assistance, we hope to encourage more attention to the problems
of education for the disadvantaged in the Texas junior colleges.

The first meeting of the Advisory Council is scheduled for Saturday,
October 24, 1970, at 10:00 a.m. in the Cdmmodore Perry Hotel. The meeting
should not last beyond the lunch hour.

You should receive an official letter of appointment to the Council
from Dr. Bevington Reed, Commissioner of Higher Education, prior to the
October 24 meeting. You will be reimbursed for your actual expenses incurred
attending this meeting.

You are cordially invited to visit the office of our project at any
time you can. We would like the opportunity of visiting with you, asking
your advice, and answering your questions. We are in Room 1116, State
Finance Building, 17th & Brazos, Austin. Our phone number is 475-2091.

Sincerely yours,

Tom Spe6cer
Director
Compensatory Education Project
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MANUEL DEBUSK, CHAIRMAN: NEWTON GRESHAM, VICE-CHA~MAN; WALTER BASSANO; G. V. BRINDLEY, JR., M.D.;

WILL D. DAVIS; 0. H. ELLIOTT; JAMES P. HOLLERS. D.D.S., WALES MADDEN. JR.: WM. HUNTER MCLEAN;

L. S. MEADERS; FRED H. MOORE; HARRY PROVENCE; TOM SEALY; WAYNE E. THOMAS; M. HARVEY WEIL;
WATSON W. WISE; SAM D. YOUNG. JR.; AND H. B. ZACHRY: BEVINGTON REED. COMMISSIONER.


